
 

 

DISCLAIMER: This announcement is for informational purposes only. It has been issued with the approval 

of the Capital Markets (Public Offers, Listing and Disclosures) Regulations, 2023. As a matter of policy, the 

Capital Markets Authority assumes no responsibility for the correctness of the statements appearing in this 

announcement. 

 
 

REAL PEOPLE KENYA LIMITED 

(incorporated in Kenya under the Companies Act, 2015 with registered number C.3/2015) 

(the Issuer or the Company) 

 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Under paragraph 14.5 of the Thirteenth Schedule of the Capital Markets (Public Offers, Listings 
and Disclosures) Regulations, 2023 

 

 

NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE OF OFFICIAL TELEPHONE NUMBER 

 

 

This notice serves to inform all our esteemed stakeholders that effective immediately, our 

Company's official telephone number has changed as follows: 

 

Previous Number:     New Number: 

0730 168 000      0711 085 600 

 

This change applies to all official communications with our organisation. Please update your 

records accordingly and use the new telephone number for all future correspondence. 

 

All other contact information, including our physical address and email contacts, remain 

unchanged. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to contact us through our 

new telephone number or via email. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

 

 

By order of the Board 

T. M. Karanja (Chair) 

21st February 2025 

 

 


